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From the Editor-in-Chief 

 
 
This issue marks the beginning of OMJ’s second year of publication.  It is a heady time for those 
who have been involved in the development and delivery of the journal.  We are excited about 
this milestone – and the pipeline of material we know will be coming to our readers in the future.   
 
We appreciate those of you who have sent us your work (and those who will soon do so!), espe-
cially as OMJ is still a relatively new journal in a field with so many well-established outlets.  
We value your trust and are committed to providing helpful and constructive feedback on your 
efforts, regardless of the publication outcome.   
 
In addition, we are particularly grateful to those individuals who served as reviewers during the 
period we worked to develop and then publish material last year and the year before.  Our ability 
to provide high quality articles in each of OMJ’s sections required thoughtful and developmental 
feedback, and the editors and I wish to thank the following individuals who served as review-
ers/mentors (sometimes more than once) during 2003 and 2004: 
 
Hamid Akbari, Elena Antonacopoulou, Steve Armstrong, Bobby Banerjee, Jean Bartunek, Re-
gina Bento, John Bessant, Steve Betts, Jerry Biberman, Anthony Buono, Jordi Comas, Ann 
Cunliffe, Robert DeFillippi, Robert Dennehy, Michel Ehrenhard, Michael Elmes, Dale Fitzgib-
bons, Andra Gumbus, Lee Holmer, David Jacobs, Donncha Kavanagh, Tony LeTrent-Jones, 
Deborah Litvin, Jim Lyttle, Rob MacIntosh, Laetitia Mariaccia, Mike McCullough, Bernard 
McKenna, Ali Mir, Sandy Morgan, Tuomo Peltonen, Annette Risberg, Mick Rowlinson, Mau-
reen Scully, Robin Snell, Barry Stennett, Micheal Stratton, Bellukutty Sudhakar, Kenneth Sum-
ner, Cheryl Tromley, Dan Twomey, Joan van Aken, John Voyer, Richard Winter, Jill Woodilla, 
Dvora Yanow, Lyle Yorks, Rochelle Young 
 
Although still in its infancy, OMJ has already established itself as an outlet for high quality 
scholarship, and as a respected and well-regarded publication.  We look forward to continuing in 
this tradition.   
 
Jeanie M. Forray 
Editor-in-Chief 
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